
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 4199/23 
 
14th February 2023 
  

Deputy Catherine Murphy 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Murphy 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention. 

 

PQ 4199/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients that visited the 
neurofibromatosis clinic at CHI Tallaght in the years 2021, 2022, and to date in 2023, in 
tabular form. 
 
Children’s Health Ireland Response: 
 
Please see set out here-under the information you require.  
 
Neurofibromatosis (NF1) clinic attendances at CHI at Tallaght 
 

Visit 
Type 

OPD 
attendances 

Cancellations DNA 

2021 158 50 16 

New 32 6 2 

Return 124 44 14 

Walk-in-
New 

1   

Walk-in-
Return 

1   

2022 118 37 11 

New 15 2 2 

Return 100 35 9 

Walk-in-
Return 

3   

2023 O (YTD 25/01/23) 9  

Return  9  

Grand 
Total 

276 96 27 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Fiona Murphy 

Deputy CEO/Operations Director 

Email: fiona.murphy30@nchg.ie  
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